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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  Larger place – Revision of RDA 16.2.2.4 (Recording the 
Preferred Name); 16.2.2; 16.2.2.9.1; 16.2.2.9.2; 16.2.2.10; 16.2.2.10.1; 
16.2.2.11; 16.2.2.11.1; 16.2.2.12; 16.2.2.13; 16.2.2.14  
 
 
CILIP thanks DNB for its proposed revision. 
 
CILIP agrees with the proposal, but is concerned at the increasing number of 
alternatives appearing in the RDA instructions as a result. 
 
CILIP suggests that a more generic framework needs to be developed for 
RDA internationalisation. 
 


